
 
University Place Refuse Service, Inc. 

2815 Rochester St. W. University Place, WA 98466 
Phone 253-564-3212 Fax 253-566-8592 

 
 
Carole J. Washburn 
Executive Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
PO Box 47250 
Olympia, WA 98504-47250                                                                                    August 31, 2006 
 
RE:  Certificate Authority: withdrawal of earlier filing and resubmittal  of new Restatement 
Request for G-64 
 
Ms. Washburn: 
 
University Place Refuse Service Inc. is withdrawing the restatement request dated August 24, 
2006 and resubmitting it’s request for a restatement of current certificate authority as a result of 
the GIS mapping project.  In working with the GIS Staff we are adopting the following 
descriptions as proposed by the Staff:  
 
SOLID WASTE COLLECTION SERVICE in Fircrest, University Place and from within an 
area in Pierce County described as follows: Beginning at the northernmost tip of Day Island and 
including all of Day Island; thence east following S.19th Street to it’s intersection with S. 
Orchard Street; thence south following S. Orchard Street to it’s intersection with 40th Street 
W.(Emerson St.); thence west following 40th Street W. (Emerson St.)  to it’s intersection with 
Leach Creek; thence southerly following Leach Creek to it’s intersection with 48th Street W. 
extended; thence west following 48th Street W. extended to it’s intersection with Alameda 
Avenue W.; thence south on Alameda Avenue W. to it’s intersection with Cirque Drive W.; 
thence on a line due south to Leach Creek; thence southerly following Leach Creek to the point 
where it empties into Chambers Creek; thence westerly following Chambers Creek to the point 
where it empties into Puget Sound; thence northerly following the shoreline of Puget Sound to 
the northernmost tip of Day Island, the point of beginning. 
 
If you have questions regarding this filing, please contact Neil Holden.  Phone number 360-564-
3212 ext.126; E-mail: Alfieneil@aol.com. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
Neil Holden, Project Manager 
University Place Refuse Service, Inc. 


